

## KINGSWOOD SOUTH PUBLIC SCHOOL

STRIVING FOR EXCELLENCE

Be Respectful

Be a Learner

Friday 27th June, 2025.

## Winter Warmers Day

Dear Parents and Carers,

Be Safe

On Friday the 4<sup>th</sup> July, Kingswood South will be having a Winter Warmers Mufti Day in support of the Stewart House We thought this could be a fun day for the students to wear their winter clothes to school and support the SRC in their fundraiser. We ask that students bring in a Gold Coin Donation which the SRC will collect and send to Stewart House.

Stewart House is a program that caters for children. Every year, 1,600 public school children attend Stewart House next to Curl Curl beach at no cost to their parents or carers. During a 12-day stay, they are provided with dental, optical, hearing and medical screening and treatment.

Children participate in educational programs and excursions designed to develop their social and emotional skills, build self-esteem and improve their overall wellbeing.

Children in the care of Stewart House attend a specific purpose school onsite for 10 days of their 12-day stay. The NSW Department of Education provides infrastructure and staffing support for this school.

All other costs associated with the children's stay are met from charitable donations. Next term children from the Penrith and Blue Mountains area will be attending Stewart House, so it's a great opportunity for children to support children

What students can wear on the day.

Beanies, gloves, track suits, onesies, Suitable shoes for the playground. (ie runners) Oodies, jackets and jumpers.

Thank you for your support.

Miss Martin Principal Mr Garnett

**Excursion Coordinator** 

Address: 60-68 Smith Street, Kingswood NSW Australia 2747

Email: kingswoods-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Principal: Ms Sandra Martin